
Marc Christensen 
First off, you need to expand the public comment period and be much more open and transparent
with the public. You spent a couple years in discussion with special interest groups. You should
give the people you represent equal access. 
Secondly, you must positively prove the source of non point polution and its impact on water
quality. These rules can and will be used by over zealous bureaucrats to abuse property rights of
regular Washingtonians.


